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Lou Mansolillo

From: Kathleen Rourke <kathy_rourke@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 7:28 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Re Bill H5816

 
I am writing to ask for your support of this important  bill. Rhode Island needs reliable, local and clean energy. This bill 
would enable us to decrease emissions, create new local, good paying jobs, and to power our homes with reliable and 
renewable energy, which hopefully, will be more affordable energy. 
 
I urge you to support passage of this bill to benefit all Rhode Islanders.  
 
Sincerely. 
Kathleen Rourke  
37 6th Street 
Providence, RI 02906 
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